TRANSMITTAL MEMO

TO:

Council President Bernard "Jack" Young

FROM:

Peter Little, Executive Director

DATE:

August 25, 2016

RE:

Council Bill 16-0719



I am herein reporting on City Council Bill 16-0719 introduced by Councilmember Kraft.

The purpose of this bill is to amend Ordinance 16-487, which repealed the existing Development Plan for Canton Crossing Planned Unit Development and approved a new Development Plan for the Canton Crossing Planned Unit Development, to conform the dates of certain exhibit sheets to the dates of the exhibit sheets that were signed by the Mayor and attached to and made part of the Ordinance; and providing for a special effective date.

The Parking Authority of Baltimore City reviewed the original legislation, and did not find any negative impact to parking in the area resulting from that legislation. The amendment makes no substantive change to the original legislation.

Based on the comments above, the Parking Authority of Baltimore City supports the passage of City Council Bill 16-0719.

